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MOTION: WILLIAMS/WALLACE to adopt Resolution 20-010 supporting a Bus-only lane on the Bay 

Bridge. The motion carried by the following vote:

 Action  Text: 

There was no presentation of the staff report.

Vice President Ortiz commented that a transit only lane was needed on the Bay 

Bridge to improve bus service and help relieve congestion on the bridge and 

overcrowding on BART.  She added that Assemblyman Banta would consider 

introducing legislation to create the lane and a coalition of different stakeholders is 

being organized.  She asked the Board to support the resolution, which was also 

being considered by several other agencies and cities. She further advised that 

accessing the bridge and exiting the bridge would be part of the proposal.

Director Peeples commented that he has been working on this effort for 20 years 

and was glad to see it gaining momentum.

Public Comment:

Ian Monroe, East Bay for Everyone, commented in support of the resolution.

David Vartanoff commented in support of the resolution.

Derek Sagehorn, East Bay for Everyone, commented that his organization was part 
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of the Tranbay coalition and they are excited about the resolution which is gaining 

momentum.  He further advised that the bus only lane would benefit transit riders 

and bus operators.

Yvonne Williams, President of ATU Local 192, thanked Vice President Ortiz for 

reaching out to the Union who was in favor of it and would lend its support to the 

effort.

Vice President Ortiz, President Wallace, Director Harper, Director 

Williams, Director Peeples, Director Young, Director Shaw

7Ayes:
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